

Agenda

1. Old Fire Station Showcase & Student Slot
2. VC Funding
3. Cuppers debrief
4. Suffrage School event availability
5. Welfare update
6. Indian Heritage Play
7. Equalities Update
8. Post-grad Update
9. NWF update
10. Socials Update
11. Workshops Update
12. College reps Update
13. AOB

PRESENT - Francesca Amewudah-Rivers, Amy Thompson, Tracey Mwaniki, Miranda Mackay, Jake Woods, John Watts, Lucy Miles, Anna Myrmus, Joel Stanley, Ros Ballaster, John Livesey, Hannah Greenstreet, Lara Deering, Linette Chan,

APOLOGIES - Seb Dows-Miller, Jamie Lucas, Chris Burr

- 1) Old Fire Station Showcase & Student Slot
 - a) OUDS showcase of shows that have already happened - 8th May confirmed
 - b) This is a promotion of a potential annual one week slot at OFS
 - i) They will want this show to be chosen by us - potentially committee of Senior reps, UDO and OUDS reps
 - ii) Programming clash is difficult as can't schedule with OP slot
 - c) Need to start bids for that very soon - she wants all information by March
 - d) We could co-opt a producer for this
 - i) Would be fully supported by OUDS committee

Action points

- **Talk to Hannah re ensuring this doesn't clash with OP slot**
- **Amy to write advert for producer of OFS showcase for Sunday newsletter**

2) VC Funding

- a) Requests
 - i) 2K funding for OUDS National tour
 - ii) OP shows also need £1000 each
 - iii) Also ask for £1000 to fund OUDS Access and Welfare
- b) Potentially we could fund NSDF

Action points

- **NSDF on OUDS agenda**
- **Amy and Fran to take these requests to VC**

3) Cuppers Debrief

- a) Congratulations to everyone!
- b) Payment and paper forms were a bit of a nightmare so would be good to explore next year
- c) Had a lot of drop outs because they thought that plays had to be a lot better than they were - greater college rep engagement

- i) We should launch applications for college reps at the same time as OUDS elections

Action points

- **Lara and Joel to do Freshers handover pack with Emilia by start of next term**
- 4) Suffrage school event availability
 - a) Keep updating Fran on availability for event on 14th Dec
- 5) Welfare update
 - a) Sunday 8th week - Focus group discussion
 - b) Drop in sessions every fortnight next term
 - c) Updated NSDF draft manifesto
 - i) Share on OUDS newsletter for people to look at before focus group
 - ii) ask OUSU person to be there

Action points

- **Amitai to share draft NSDF manifesto**
- **All committee members to read and comment by next meeting**
- 6) Indian Heritage Play
 - a) Funding for them to come and perform for students, potentially for free
 - i) contact North Wall
 - ii) contact TORCH

Action points

- **Fran to follow up on this**
- 7) Equalities update
 - a) Adapt professional producers guide to make relevant for student audience - will talk to OSDC about this then update over the vac
 - i) Resource guide for producers to make plays more accessible
 - ii) Take producers with you
 - b) Event showcasing disabled theatre
 - i) book of monologues specifically for disabled actors
 - ii) Free showcase of monologue with actors from OSDC
 - iii) Next term

Action points

- **Linette to finalise this focus group and email producers on committee for input**
- **Linette to check if monologues are on drama online**
- **Linette to make resource guide relevant over christmas vac**
- 8) Post-Grad update
 - a) Nothing to report
- 9) NWF update
 - a) Double marking of scripts by 5pm on Sunday by OUDS committee
 - b) 37 scripts submitted
 - c) Advertise for directors and producers on Sunday Newsletter
 - d) No plays for voices submitted but can use other plays - tick box on marking criteria

Action points

- **Tracey and Anna to send us scripts**
- **Tracey and Anna to send Lucy advert for director and producers by Sunday**
- **All to read and mark their scripts**
- 10) Socials update
 - a) TAFF and OUFF want to socialise with us
 - i) encourage that they both come to movie night
 - ii) potential movie night next term
 - iii) event ASAP

Action points

- **Miranda make event for film night asap**
- 11) Workshops update

- a) List on OUDS group with people the people that they plan on talking to that people can add to

Action points

- **John to post this on facebook group**

12) College reps

- a) no update

13) AOB

- a) One week can we brainstorm about sponsorship
 - i) Add to agenda for next week
- b) Pilch management issues
 - i) to be discussed by OUDS Exec and Welfare Officer